
9/23/2022 

To the Food Bank of Nevada County, 

The Sierra Community House would like to express our deepest gratitude 
for your continued support of our Hunger Relief Program. Your organization has 
donated roughly 52,000 pounds of produce and non perishable goods throughout 
the 2021 – 2022 fiscal year and continue to donate on a bi weekly basis. This food 
supplies community members in eastern Nevada County with a range of 
nutritious items such as: eggs, yogurt, canned goods, and fresh produce. These 
gracious donations help us achieve our goal of serving 300 eastern Nevada County 
families per week.  

Thank you, 

McKenna Bean 

Hunger Relief Program Manager 

12116 Chandelle Way, Suite D2 

Truckee, CA 96161 

Direct: (775) 298-8643 

mbean@sierracommunityhouse.org 
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From: Judy Arbuckle
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: NSJ Food Bank
Date: Friday, September 23, 2022 11:50:55 AM

CAUTION: This email is from an external sender. If you are not expecting this email or don't
recognize the sender, consider deleting.

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe. If you have more questions search for Cybersecurity Awareness on the County InfoNet.

Dear Supervisors,

  The Food Bank of Nevada County  continues to provide an
indispensable service to the San Juan Ridge.

   As a long-time volunteer at these local monthly distributions, I 
have seen the positive, often essential,  service to the health,
wellbeing, and quality of life this supplemental food has provided
to members of my community.  

It is heart-warming to see the cheerful, grateful faces of neighbors,
many elderly, disabled, struggling young families, some challenged
to find basic security and shelter.  

   Thank you for your consideration, and continued support of this
essential service, the monthly North San Juan commodities
distributions, provided by The Food Bank of Nevada County.
 
Sincerely,
Judy Arbuckle




